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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
My RVers love New Mexico . Instead of eliminating 
Year passes just rise the fee for an annual passes. We have no problem paying more. You
should still have fees for resident and non-resident it makes no sense not to pay for an entrance
fee.  Rise the over night camping fees for all non- resident and residents.
People with an annual pass can pay a surcharge if using a camp ground with water and
electricity.
By eliminating annual passes it could have people find other states instead of staying in New
Mexico. 
I grew up in silver City and I am moving back to the state of New Mexico regards less of what
is decided.
After I get my residency in New Mexico I will still feel I should pay fees by visiting the state
parks Thank you for letting me submit my opinion.

                                                      Sincerely yours
                                                      James Velasquez
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